
 
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS 
P. O. Box 500687 

123 Kopa Di Oru Street, Garapan 
 Saipan, MP 96950 

 
              Chambers of                                     Chambers (670) 237-1230 
RAMONA V. MANGLONA                                               Facsimile (670) 237-1231 
               Chief Judge                                                  
 
 
 

July 5, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. ChST 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  All Practicing Attorneys 
  United States Attorney 
  CNMI Judiciary 
  CNMI Attorney General 
  General Public 
 
 
 
FROM: Ramona V. Manglona 
  Chief Judge 
 
RE:  Weather Closure Notice – Tropical Storm Maria (10W) 
 
Due to the imminent risk of damaging winds and flash flooding from Tropical Storm / Typhoon 
Maria (10W), and in respect to Saipan having been placed in Tropical Storm Warning status, the 
U.S. District Court for the Northern Mariana Islands will close at 12:00 noon on Thursday, 
July 5, 2018. 
 
The CM/ECF electronic filing system will remain online, unaffected by this weather closure. 
 
The court is presently scheduled to re-open at normal business hours on Friday, July 6, 2018. 
 
  

 


